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ON THE MENU FOR THIS WEEK 

TUESDAY, 28th FEBRUARY
On Tuesday, George Camilleri will be cooking, with his ….

Penne bolognese & Turkish bread.
Just $4

FRIDAY, 3rd MARCH 
On Friday, Craig & Geoff will be preparing ….

Fish, chips & salad
Only $7

VICTOR HARBOR MEN’S SHED 
WORKING SHOULDER TO SHOULDER

Martha Close, Victor Harbor PO Box 1702, Victor Harbor 
Email:   victorharbormensshed@gmail.com ABN # 42 413 381 640
President: Darryl - 0458 555 569
V-President: Ian -    0437 868 248 Meetings - Tues, Wed, Fri
Secretary: Greg -   0412 618 665 9.30am - 3.30pm
Treasurer: Peter -   0477 697 959 (except public holidays)

One nice thing about egotists: They don't talk about other people. 

ROSTERS FOR MARCH 2023 
FRONT DESK                                     SUPERVISORS 

TUESDAY WEDNESDAY FRIDAY

1) Alan T 3) Bruce T

7) Geoff K 8) Paul S 10) Bruce T

14) Allan E-S 15) Alan T 17) Bruce T

21) Geoff K 22) Geoff K 24) Bruce T

28) Allan E-S 29) Alan T 31) Geoff K

TUESDAY WEDNESDAY FRIDAY

 1) Max L 3) Dennis W

7) Ian T 8) Nick P 10) Darryl K

 14) Max L 15) Chris W 17) Dennis W

21) Ian T 22) Nick P 24) Darryl K

 28) Max L 29) Allan E-S 31) John M

mailto:victorharbormensshed@gmail.com
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AT OUR SHED 

VHMS SHIRTS

For those who’d like to get one of our club shirts, there’ll be a list put up on the board, 
where you can order one with a pocket for 
$41.50. Plenty of members have the 
shirts, so you can easily check to make 
sure you get the right size.  
The shirts, as well as the hats are always 
available from Total Work Wear (which is 
in Lincoln Park, near the pool).

RAFFLE WINNERS

There was a huge meat tray Raffle on Friday the 24th Feb. worth in 
excess of $50, and the lucky winner was: Geoff Kempton.

 
The second prize was a cask of wine. Gunnar 
Erbsland was our winner.

COMING EVENTS

• Friday Chocky Wheel will still be on $5 this week - Trevor Bishop was the lucky 
winner of $5 last week.

• Machine Induction - those wanting their “training” on metal, wood or lathe 
machines, please keep an eye open for set days, which will be posted on the 
board as well as in this Newsletter. 

• Murray Bridge Men's Shed will be visiting our shed on Wednesday 15th March 
for morning tea. There will be a BBQ 
sausage sizzle for lunch. 

• Afternoon Quiz (take two) will be held 
on Friday April 14th at 2 PM to about 
3:15PM. Lots of prizes, winners are 
grinners, cash prize for each round. 
Why don't you form a team with other 
members and try and make a clean 
sweep. Please Note: the shed work 
areas will be closed from 2PM on that 
day.

• Anzac Day Tuesday 25th April - Shed 
will be closed

• Mt Barker Shed Visit will be on 
Wednesday 17th May. There will be a 
list put up for members wishing to go.
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Why is there only one Monopolies Commission

FORWARD PLANNING MEETING

In case you missed it, on Monday 6th March at 9.30am, all members are invited to join in 
planning the future direction of our Shed. Here’s another chance to have your say!
Put the date in your diary!

Planning Day –
We would like as much input as possible from 
as many members as possible.
It’s time to stand back and review our 
development and operations at the Martha 
Close Site.
What do you, as a member, want from our 
Men’s Shed?
We are looking for input on what we are doing 
well and what we may be able to improve.
We need members to think both about any 
immediate issues and more strategically 
about the longer term.
 
The day will start at 9,30am after a coffee and 
finish by 12.30pm at the latest!

This is what sorry looks like ….

This is what a bad mood looks like ….
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NEW MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE, FOLLOWING THE AGM 

President Darryl Keane

Vice President Ian Toogood

Treasurer Peter Zanker

Secretary Greg Allison

Health & Safety Manager Alan Tasker

Section Manager (Wood) Dennis Williams

Section Manager (Metal) David Taylor

Communications & Media Manager John Mardell

Social, Fundraising & Sponsorship Manager (Darryl Keane)

Kitchen Manager David Mundy

OFFICERS (Positions are for a period of 1 year) 

Chaplain Barrie Carbins

Grounds & Maintenance Officer Colin Kupke

Supplies Officer David Mundy

(Grants Officer No Nominations received)
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Who said men can't decorate?


Home decoration by men.


Thanks to Dennis Williams, Allan 
E-S, Peter Manuel, Darryl Keane 

& Hunter McWhinney
for their contributions to the 

Memo.

Cheers, John. 

To contact me, send photos 
or unsubscribe - 

 Ph: 0411027903  
Email: 

livingstone384@icloud.com

I'd kill for a Nobel Peace Prize.

 
Borrow money from pessimists -- they don't expect it 
back.

 
Half the people you know are below average. 


